
South Whidbey School District

Food Service Newsletter
June 2024

BBQ Fun

The weather was perfect, the food was plentiful, and the company was outstanding!  What a 

year it has been!  Congrats to all the staff that have retired, you will be missed.  Thanks to 

the admin for another fun BBQ and on a personal note, THANK YOU for making South 

Whidbey my home for the last 5 years. You will all hold a special space in my heart, and I 

look forward to seeing you next year for the Harvest Feast!
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